
 

 

 

Colorado Springs Coin Club 
 

The Colorado Springs Coin Club meets the fourth Tuesday of each month 

at 7:00 P.M. at the Pikes Peak National Bank, corner of 24th Street and Colorado Avenue. 

(Please use the west entrance on Colorado Avenue.) Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 
 

November Regular Meeting - November 26th, 2013 

Agenda 

I. Introduction of guests and new members 

II. Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV. Collector’s Corner 

V. Old Business 

VI. New Business 

VII. Intermission Break - enjoy the coffee and doughnuts 

VIII. Monthly Program – Ken Hallenbeck on “Challenge Coins” 

IX. Regular Auction 

X. Door, Membership and Volunteer Prize Drawings 

XI. Adjournment - please help replace the tables and chairs 
 

October Meeting 
 

 Thirty-four members and three guests, Gary B., Ernie V., Paul F. were in attendance at our 

evening meeting. 

 The secretary’s report as published in the September newsletter was presented and accepted. 

 The treasurer’s report was presented by our treasurer, Barbara T., and accepted. 
 

October Business 
 

 A change was made for last month’s motion about the club’s procedure for choosing the two 

scholarship winners.  A new motion was made and passed to revoke the prior motion and to pick 

the winning scholarship winners names out of a hat instead of written essays.  A club presentation is 

still expected afterwards telling what they, (YN or Adult) had learned from the experience.  If a 

club member is chosen for an ANA summer seminar scholarship, not being an ANA member, the 

club will pay for the ANA membership for the year 2014. If the YN scholarship has no applicants it 

will be used to sponsor a second adult scholarship.   

 Gary B. applied and was accepted into club membership. 
 

October Program 
 

 Paul DeFelice, Vice President, Client Services and Marketing at ANACS Grading Service, 

Centennial, CO was our guest speaker telling about history and functions of the service with a 

question and answer session with the club membership.  Some club members attended an Open 

House in June touring their new facility and meeting the graders, viewing the grading room and 

their new numismatic library. 
 

October Collectors Corner 
 

 Members, Jerry F., Frank F., James N., Terry Cal. and Ernie V.  displayed numismatic material. 
 

October Door Prize 
 

 Members winning monthly prizes were Wayne W., Bill C., James N. and Steve I. 
 

October Volunteer Prize 
 

 The two members winning prizes were; Jared K. and Ernie M. 
 
 

October Membership Prize 
 

 Our July prize was won by Bill C. 
 

October Regular Auction 
 

 We had a twenty-eight lot auction with twenty-two lots selling. 
 

November Auction 
 

 Club and Society officials would ask “please try to keep your lesser valued lots combined into 

larger lots of at least $1.00 minimum value to speed up the auction process. 
 

November Program 
 

 For November we hope to have Ken Hallenbeck giving a talk on “Challenge Coins”. 
 

2014 Coin Club Elections 
 

 We will be accepting nominations for any members interested in any of the club office positions at 

this meeting.  Also we must elect or appoint a Club Historian and Sergeant of Arms. 
 

NO December Regular Meeting 
 

  The only meeting that either club has in December is the Christmas Party on the 10th. 
 

2014 Dues 
 

Our membership $5.00 dues will be accepted at the January 12th meeting.  Newer members that 

have joined within the last three months are paid up for 2014. 
 

Christmas Holiday Party 
 

 George M. told of reservations for our Joint Christmas Holiday party with the Numismatic Society 

scheduled for Tuesday evening, December 10th from 6:00 P. M. to 9:00 P.M. at the Golden Corral  

Restaurant 1970 Waynoka Road.  As you would pay at the registers, mention that you are with the  

Coin Club that will be in the west side private room.  Also, if you are entitled to a senior discount,  

please mention that at that time. 
 

Weather Conditions 
 

 Regarding questionable weather conditions for our regular meeting dates (and at our Christmas 

Party); please use good judgment if you are not notified of a cancellation during bad weather.  I 

would try to notify all regular members by E-mail or telephone ahead of time, but if in doubt, my 

number is in the book.  We don’t want anyone risking their life to attend a club meeting. 
 

ANA’s Web Space Page 
 

 Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) or (csns.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with 

this and ask the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to the site.  

Our monthly newsletters and all club information can also be viewed on the website. 
 

George Mountford,   Secretary 
 


